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Fareham School of Gymnastics — Rules and Regulations

All members should arrive on time for their session to participate in the warm-
up, which is a vital part of any sport/exercise.

All members should be collected on time.

All gymnasts must be accompanied to and from their session by a responsible
adult unless they are at secondary school and the parent has completed and
handed in a permission slip to arrive and/or leave the gym independently.

Parents are responsible for their child/children until the start of the session.

If your child is being collected by another person we are not familiar with,
please inform the Club at the beginning or the session.

Please inform the Club if your child is unable to attend a session.

Any member who does not turn for their session for two consecutive weeks
without informing the Club is deemed to have left.

Club fees are due by the end of the second week of each new term unless
other arrangements have been made with the Club.

Where there are two or more gymnasts per family, the fees may be paid in
two halves with the second half being paid before the second half term.

Failure to meet the fees deadline may result in your child/children’s space
being offered to the next person on our waiting list.

All gymnasts must be registered with British Gymnastics before their third
session with the Club. Due to current data protection laws this process must
be completed by the parents. Please follow this link to complete the process:
www.register.british-gymnastics.org

All members must treat the facility and apparatus with respect at all times.

Appropriate clothing should be worn. Shorts and t-shirt for boys.
Shorts/leggings and t-shirt or leotard for girls. A range of club uniform is
available for purchase once your child has settled into the Club.

Long hair must be tied back away from the face for safety reasons.
No jewellery must be worn.

If you have a matter that you need to discuss with a coach, please find an
appropriate time either at the beginning or the end of a session.

Please inform the Club if your child has decided to leave the Club.

All members will be treated fairly and with respect at all times.
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